
                                          GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM 
                                           AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10

_________________________________________________________________________________

DATE OF MEETING:    August 13, 2024

TITLE:     Approval of Revisions to the 2024-2025 Fee Schedule
_________________________________________________________________________________
BACKGROUND:
On July 9, 2024, Amphitheater Governing Board approved the 2024-2025 District Fee Schedule. Subsequent 
to the Board’s approval, Amphi High School administration was notified by Cambridge International Education 
on Monday, August 5, 2024, that test fees would increase from $69.45 per exam to $80.30 per exam, an increase 
of $10.85 per exam.

In addition to the changes in Cambridge exam fees, which is only offered at Amphi High School, the 
administrations at Amphi High School, Canyon del Oro High School, and Ironwood Ridge High School, 
received notice from AP College Board that all AP exam fees would increase, effective for the 2024-2025 
school year. The fees associated with all AP exams will increase from $92.00 - $98.00 to a flat fee of $99.00. 
The notice of change was received by participating sites after August 1, 2024.                                                          

The proposed modifications, based on the Cambridge International Education and AP College Board are shown 
in blue and deletions shown in red. 

Attached is a revised list of proposed District fees for the 2024-2025 school year that reflects the changes in 
exam fees.

_________________________________________________________________________________________
RECOMMENDATION:  
The Administration recommends approval of the proposed fees.

_________________________________________________________________________________________
INITIATED BY:

______________________________________________________________________________
Matthew Munger Date: August 6, 2024
Associate Superintendent for Secondary Education

_____________________________
Todd A. Jaeger, J.D., Superintendent


